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15" May 2018

Re: Rother Valley Railway (Bodiam to Robertsbridge Junction) Order

Dear Mr Grayling,
Please accept this letter as confirmation I wish to OBJECT to the proposed RVR because of
my deep concerns that the development would adversely affect highway safety, the

convenience of road users and result in delays on the A21

The A21 is already an extremely congested road throughout the day and this would place
unfair costs on local businesses through traffic and delivery delays.

Yours sincerely,

Christopher Baldwin



